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  Current and former members of the Illinois Genetic Algorithms Laboratory (IlliGAL) are now
blogging at *IlliGAL Blogging*, http://www.illigal.blogspot.com . Lab director Dave Goldberg
invites all members of the genetic and evolutionary computation community to read, comment
on, and link to this site.

The blog may also be reached by clicking on the main IlliGAL site ( http://www-illigal.ge.uiuc.ed
u/ ) and then clicking on the
button labeled "IlliGAL Blog."

Please join us at IlliGAL Blogging, http://www.illigal.blogspot.com .
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